
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 TVDSA Newsletter 
In This Issue 

 

 

April Showers?  Well rain 

showers came early this 

year!  TVDSA has had some 

recent showers as well.  . . 

Please read our sad 

goodbyes to many valued 

board members on page 2.  

 

Did you attend the TVDSA 

World Down Syndrome Day 

Celebration, March 21st? We 

had a good turnout despite 

the rain and the sprinkles 

did not prevent some fun 

times on the blue turf.   

Thank you Erin Rosenkoetter 

(and family) for organizing 

another grand celebration! 

 

Next up:  the All Ability 

Easter Egg Hunt, Saturday 

April 15th (hopefully without 

the rain!).  Please see 

details to the right and note 

change in location this 

year. 

 

In this issue you can also 

find a short legislative 

update and watch a Down 

syndrome video that went 

viral on WDSD. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monthly and archived 

TVDSA newsletters are 

available on our website at: 

www.idahodownsyndrome.

org for viewing and sharing. 

 

 

Newsletter Editor: Celena Auger                                                                        April 2017 

 
 

 

 

The rain stayed away long enough for us to enjoy our annual World Down 

Syndrome Day Celebration at BSU!  We had over 200 people enjoy socializing, 

playing football, the photo booth, and of course dancing!   
 

Special thanks to members of the AIM and Cool Club for greeting at the event, 

as well as to the Bishop Kelly Football team and EPAC senior company dancers!  

You all made our celebration even brighter!   
 

Hope to see you all 

next year on The Blue! 

Saturday, April 15th from 1:00pm-3:00pm 
** NEW LOCATION: Winstead Park ** 

6150 W Northview St. in Boise  
 

We will be having a hoppin’ good time and a great adventure hunting Easter 

eggs, as well as: snacks, face painting, and dancing (plus more surprises).   
 

TVDSA invites all elementary and younger kids, and their families to join us.   

There will be separate egg hunt areas for different ability levels.   

Plenty of eggs for everyone! 
 

** There will be candy or prizes in the eggs. **  

** Parents will need to check eggs, if there are food allergies. ** 
 

Bring your Easter basket and get ready to have some great fun.  

The Easter Egg Hunt is an all ability egg hunt for the family and friends of TVDSA.  
 

For more information or to help with this event,  

please contact: Danielle Williams: 208-794-8995. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwirhYaFt6bSAhUW52MKHeFvDtsQjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/easter-egg-hunt-clipart&psig=AFQjCNH0Mj6KwUkQbM1sTu-9PGjHmhjO8g&ust=1487946556889860
http://www.idahodownsyndrome.org/
http://www.idahodownsyndrome.org/
mailto:c.auger@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:bestbuds@idahodownsyndrome.org
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TVDSA 

Calendar of Events 
 

 

April 3rd:  

     TVDSA Family Meeting 

     6:30pm-8:30pm at North End  

     Collective Church    

     Topic:  Neurofeedback and  

     Self-Regulation 

     Contact: Charmaine Thaner 
 

April 4th: 

     TVDSA Board Meeting 

     A New Leaf 7:00pm-9:00pm 

     Contact: George Taylor 

 

April 8th:  

    Adults in Motion and Cool Club  

    Day of creativity at Brilt’z Home  

    2:00pm-4:00pm 

    Contact: Brenda Taylor  

    or Kathy Briltz 
 

April 13th: 

     D.A.D.S.  

     Dart Warz from 6:45pm-8:00pm 

     Contact: Andrew Kopping 

 

April 15th:  

    All Ability Easter Egg Hunt  

    Winstead Park in Boise from  

    1:00pm-3:00pm 

    Contact: Danielle Williams 

 

April 26th: 

     Mom’s Night Out!         

     Smokey Mountain Pizza in Eagle 

     at 7:00pm 

     Contact: Reme Echevarria 
 

May 1st:  

     TVDSA Annual Membership Meeting 

     6:30pm-8:30pm at North End  

     Collective Church    

     Topic:  

     Contact: Charmaine Thaner 

 

Wednesday, June 21st  
from 6:00pm-8:30pm 

at Kleiner Park, Shelter A-1 

1900 N. Records Ave.  Meridian 
Join us at the gazebo near the playground. 

 

Bring the entire family for an evening of friendship, food and fun!    

There will be dancing, music, face painting and more! 
 

For more information, please contact:  Lynda Wells 

 

 

 
 

Saturday, July 15th  
at Eagle Hills Golf Course.   

 

The 2017 TVDSA Trisomy 21 Open will be a 9:00 am shotgun start with several 

fun activities throughout 18 holes.   
 

Registration is now OPEN.  For details visit 

http://birdeasepro.com/tvdsagolf17.  
 

For more information on sponsorships or registrations, please contact 

George Taylor. 

 

Monday, May 1st  
6:30pm-8:30pm 

North End Collective Church, Boise 

1723 W Eastman St., Boise 
 

Topic: Been There, Done That: Time to Connect 
  

Learn some tips and strategies from parents that have been where you are.  This will 

be an informal discussion with parents of babies with Down syndrome up to adults 

with Down syndrome.  It’ll be a time to share laughs, be honest about worries, and 

learn from each other. 
 

We will also be recapping the past year and share plans for the upcoming year.  

TVDSA members will be receiving ballots and renewal applications in the mail soon.   

Ballots must be received by May 1st to be included. 
  

Childcare will be provided. 
 

For more information, please contact:  Charmaine Thaner 

 

NOT “Special Needs” 
Ask yourself: what “special needs” 

does a person with Down syndrome 

really have? Check out 

http://www.notspecialneeds.com (or 

click on picture above) to discover a 

new perspective. 

mailto:charmaine@cspeda.com
mailto:vicepresident@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:coolclub@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:adults@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:a.kopping@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:bestbuds@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:moms@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:charmaine@cspeda.com
mailto:lyndawells@yahoo.com
http://birdeasepro.com/tvdsagolf17
mailto:golf@idahodownsyndrome.org
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj6u6KUu6bSAhVS1WMKHXAjDuYQjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/going-on-a-picnic&psig=AFQjCNESXeHtQ2_ioQOiAN0SWJ2q7qLmzA&ust=1487947644693129
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj1mpizu6bSAhVX0WMKHbg9D8gQjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/play-park-clipart&psig=AFQjCNFcSwyW7voZsNmpzmL4xazXyMCwWA&ust=1487947723674197
mailto:charmaine@cspeda.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kNMJaXuFuWQ&feature=youtu.be
http://www.notspecialneeds.com/
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It is with sad heart that we are announcing the exiting of many of our TVDSA board members.  We are 

privileged in knowing and working with each of them, and wish they and their families the best as their focus 

shifts to other areas of their busy lives.  If you see any of these individuals at TVDSA events or in our community, 

please stop them and say thank you for their dedication in helping TVDSA thrive and make the programs we 

provide today possible. 
 

Kristie Oakes –   
Kristie came to TVDSA first as the Lil’ Buddies Coordinator in 2010.  She helped organize 

the first All-Ability Easter Egg Hunt in 2011 with Paul Auger.  In June 2011, Kristie joined the 

board, taking over the Programs Chair and Vice President simultaneously.  Kristie then 

served as the Board President from June 2013-February 2017.  During her seven years on 

the board she also absorbed responsibilities of board chair vacancies.  These included 

marketing, legislative, program chairs as needed, communications committee member, 

TVDSA Facebook administrator, and Buddy Walk committee member.  She also 

volunteered at the first iCan Bike Camp (2014) as a runner/spotter!  Kristie also 

completed the Partners in Policymaking program in 2016. 
 

Kristie did all of this while raising three wonderful, responsible, and respectable boys, Ethan, Seth, and Caleb.  

Ethan followed in Kristie’s footsteps helping a grand amount with the iCan Bike Camp and Buddy Walks each 

year.  We thank Ethan, Seth, and Caleb for sharing their mother with TVDSA for the last eight years. 
 

Kris Goodwin –  
Kris came to TVDSA as the mother-in-law of another (at the time) TVDSA board member, 

Malu Mulholland. With Malu's involvement as Fundraising Chair and the Buddy Walk 

committee, Kris was always there to support TVDSA when needed. Kris has been 

involved with the merchandise table at the Buddy Walk for the past four years!  Kris 

represents both mother and grandmother of individuals with special needs. In 

September 2015, Kris joined the board and filled the Fundraising Chair that had been 

vacant after Malu stepped down. Kris helped organize and lead the Disneyland Raffle 

last year (raising over $10,000 for TVDSA) in addition to her continued participation in the 

Buddy Walk committee.  Kris is a frequent participant in the Mom's Night Out! 
 

Alix Hilton –  
Alix came to TVDSA as a golf tournament committee member in the inaugural golf 

tournament in 2016.  Her expertise in non-profit marketing and her love for her nephew 

(who happens to have Down syndrome) made the transition to TVDSA Marketing Chair 

an easy transition.  She came in with fresh ideas, energy, and anxious to get to work.  

Unfortunately for TVDSA, after a short three months, another non-profit (United Way) 

offered her a job and stole her away to Washington.  We wish you the best of luck Alix! 

 
Virginia Berringer –  

Virginia moved to Idaho in 2014 from Tennessee. She got herself introduced to TVDSA 

through Moms Night Out! gatherings.  After her son, Matthew, attended the iCan Bike 

Camp in 2015, Virginia joined the board as Legislative Chair.  She kept us informed on 

the constantly evolving legislation in the monthly newsletter.  Virginia also got involved 

with both the iCan Bike Camp and Buddy Walk committees in 2016.  Virginia always 

represented the level head.  She always took the time to stop and try to understand all 

sides of a discussion.  Virginia is also a busy mother of three boys (soon to be four) and 

recently made another move, this time to Hawaii.  We thank Virginia and her family for 

giving her time to help TVDSA events be a success. 
 

As many may recall both Lynda Wells (board member and advisor) retired in November and Jason Robles 

(Marketing Chair and 2015 Buddy Walk Chair) retired earlier last year.  Many thanks again to Lynda & Jason! 
 

With all of the changes, there are many board seats open and available.  As you have read above, many 

started on a committee then moved into the board, but that is not a requirement.  If you have an interest, 

please contact George Taylor at vicepresident@idahodownsyndrome.org.  

 

 

Many Thanks from TVDSA for your dedication and time! 

mailto:vicepresident@idahodownsyndrome.org
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Best Buds & Lil’ Buddies 

 Best Buds and Lil’ Buddies will be 

celebrating Easter in style at the 7th 

Annual All-Ability Easter Egg Hunt, 

Saturday, April 15th from 1:00pm-

3:00pm at Winstead Park in Boise. 

 

Bring your Easter basket and get 

ready to have some great fun.  

The Easter Egg Hunt is an all-ability 

egg hunt for the family and friends 

of TVDSA. 

 
Thank you to all the moms who 

come to Moms Night Out! Our 

group continues to grow and I 

love that more and more moms 

continue to come out each 

month.  I thoroughly enjoy 

talking and laughing with each 

and every one of you. I look 

forward to this day every 

month. 

Our next moms night out will be 

at Smoky Mountain Pizza in 

Eagle located at 127 E State St, 

Eagle, ID 83616  on Wednesday 

April 26th at 7:00pm.    TVDSA 

will pay for pizza and a soda. 

Please RSVP before April 24th so 

I can let the restaurant know 

how many people will be 

attending. 

Please RSVP to Reme 

Echevarria by email at 

moms@idahodownsyndrome.or

g or by text 208-866-4095. 

 

Moms Night Out! 

 
Cool Club & Adults in Motion 

 Cool Club and AIM will be 

gathering for a day of creativity on 

Saturday, April 8th from 2:00pm-

4:00pm.  Kathy Briltz will be hosting 

at her home located at 1004 S. 

Latah in Boise.   
 

TVDSA will pay for supplies for you 

and a guest to create your own a 

glow-in-the dark lantern with paint, 

glitter, stars, planets, moons, or 

fairy’s. 
 

When your masterpiece is 

complete, to satisfy your hunger, 

you will create yourself a tasty 

yogurt parfait, complete with 

recipe so you can make it again 

for yourself, friends or family.  

 

Please RSVP by April 5th to Brenda 

Taylor by email or text/phone. 

 

For more information about Cool 

Club, please contact Brenda Taylor 

by email or text/phone: 208-724-

5226. 
 

For more information about Adults 

in Motion (AIM), please contact 

Kathy Brilz or phone: 208-863-1423. 

 

There will be separate egg hunt 

areas for different ability levels.   

Plenty of eggs for everyone! 
 

If you have any questions about 

Best Buds, please feel free to 

contact Danielle Williams or call: 

208-794-8995. 

 

If you have any questions about 

Lil’ Buddies, please feel free to 

contact Julie McConnel. 

 

TVDSA April Family 

Meeting 
Monday, April 3rd   

6:30pm-8:30pm 

North End Collective Church, Boise 

1723 W Eastman St., Boise 
 

Topic: Neurofeedback and Self-

Regulation 

Presented by Dr. Todd Woodward 

of Cognitive Solutions.   
 

Most children and adults, 

particularly our special needs 

children, have some type of 

neurological dysregulation. 

Come learn how Neurofeedback 

helps the brain learn to self-

regulate in a more normal pattern. 
 

Childcare will be provided. 
 

Questions?  

Contact: Charmaine Thaner 

D.A.D.S. is BACK! 

 Dads Appreciating Down 

Syndrome (D.A.D.S.) is back with a 

vengeance! 

Come join the DADS group for an 

evening of "nerf ninja" fun on 

Thursday, April 13th between 

6:45pm and 8:00pm.  After the 

festivities are done we will swing 

by Sonic to enjoy a milk shake 

and relive our "Dart War" stories.   

Please RSVP by Monday, April 

10th with Andrew Kopping by 

email or phone/text: (208) 350-

9908.  If you will be attending, 

please go online and fill out the 

Dart Warz waiver.   

For more information on D.A.D.S. 

please contact Andrew at 

DADS@idahodownsyndrome.org.  

https://houseofinspirations.wordpress.com/2015/04/06/easter-bunny/
mailto:moms@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:moms@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:b.taylor@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:adults@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:bestbuds@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:juliamcconnel@gmail.com
mailto:c.thaner@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:a.kopping@idahodownsyndrome.
https://www.smartwaiver.com/w/526ef3863a8a2/web/
mailto:DADS@idahodownsyndrome.org
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Conferences, Workshops, Webinars & TVDSA Scholarship Information 

 

 

IPUL Workshop  
Tuesday, April 11th 

from 6:00pm-9:00pm 

at Idaho Parents Unlimited 

4619 W. Emerald, Ste. E, Boise 
 

Topic: Success with the IEP  
 

This training will provide information 

and resources on special 

education and related services. 

This interactive workshop will give 

parents the tools needed to 

understand the IEP process and 

write meaningful goals. 
 

 Please RSVP  
 

To contact IPUL:  208-342-5884 or 

parents@ipulidaho.org  

 
Are you unable to attend on  

April 11th?  Attend the webinar on 

the same topic,  

Tuesday, April 25th either at 

 11:00am or 9:00pm 

2016-2017 Think College 

Webinars 
 

Registration is FREE, and includes live 

participation as well as a link to the 

recorded webinar for use after the event. 
 

Let's Talk about the Money:  

Planning for College  

Thursday, April 6th, 2017  

at 1:00pm-2:00 pm  
 

College should be accessible for 

everyone. In addition to having to 

advocate for the best academic and 

social supports for your college student, 

there is the issue of paying for college. 

These two financial advisors, pulling from 

personal and professional experience, will 

share their expertise about how to do 

that. There are many sources of money to 

pay for college that many people may 

not be aware of.  The overall goal is to 

raise awareness of options available for 

families to consider. 
 

REGISTER NOW 

  

TVDSA Scholarships 
 

Did you know that TVDSA 

supports members in gathering 

information at local and national 

conferences and/or workshops? 
 

The TVDSA Scholarship program is NOT 

income based, so all TVDSA members 

are eligible.  Please see our Scholarship 

application for the guidelines and 

how to apply today. 

 

45th Annual National Down 

Syndrome Congress (NDSC) 

Convention 

July 20-23rd, 2017 

Sacramento, California 
 

Online registration and the hotel block 

will open April 10, 2017. 
 

For more information and details 

visit: link 
 

TVDSA will accept scholarship 

applications to attend this event.  

These are limited in number and first 

come first served. 

U.S. Supreme Court Rules on 

Special Education Case 
 

In a unanimous 8-0 decision issued Wednesday, March 22nd, the 

U.S. Supreme Court ruled that schools must provide more than a 

"merely more than de Minimis" education program to students with 

disabilities.  Sending the case back to the 10th circuit, the Court did 

not define that standard but in the ruling stated, ""For children with 

disabilities, receiving instruction that aims so low would be 

tantamount to 'sitting idly ... awaiting the time when they were old 

enough to 'drop out.' The IDEA demands more. It requires an 

educational program reasonably calculated to enable a child to 

make progress appropriate in light of the child's circumstances." 

This link will take you to the actual ruling in pdf form.  

 

Idaho Legislative Update 
 

Idaho House Bill 41-ABLE legislation (sponsored by Senator 

Burgoyne and Representative Troy) was signed by Governor Otter 

March 20th!  ABLE Technical Assistance and Financial Literacy 

education kicks off at the SILC July 1st. 
 

Though Idaho has not implemented its own ABLE account 

program, the new law does provide technical assistance to 

Idahoans interested in starting ABLE accounts in other states.   

Idahoans who became disabled before age 26 can now be 

secure in the knowledge that they can save in ABLE accounts for 

qualified expenses, including employment supports, education, 

assistive technology, and more.  
Here's a link for the bill.   

 

http://ipulidaho.org/rsvp-for-monthly-workshops-here
mailto:parents@ipulidaho.org
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1668280577892537347
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9132664907747597827
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uYPsD2UAWBaJNniZAXbttxt_cjXE5SB2sJOTwLGm15iKmqozXzogRR3eKe8p8hzzJeu79HWUmF0c1cTht4IVyCWqVHqfUqoumUWLftCh5dFiXfgyFNwk132Rd_A9hmy3Pd8nAVxr4-p2P74PIzNdXhpSDpz7m7Hx3wFzj79ZSixWdOs7BOxLWlQzCvT8faUKXQR5ZVCwhxAotzGgl0SLD8nJr7OfnL1fBofHSDuA1DSZbomvMdWsIRvZJZokAlxqBi5Bsgs_RkQQJuSd5ywIBw619dyW55_PHtftXsL3XmlpYTOztF20TIPYUiF-aLlxOaZZd4xkeYzeoFDRnGddV9AK4x7WNGoUIdi1seFfma-aKu6Q9pnOzRZgjwHC4qy75isGDUNfZ5D9H9WvjETPqw==&c=mvoOo5IjBz_zOrkT484akm1nEk454_cd6-7zyT9YRiA-WjhfMDdIDg==&ch=Zs_RbhBCm4_AmrBP-89HV9k_B7WHEM7KEuZXe13PQ_xIBR14zFylWg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uYPsD2UAWBaJNniZAXbttxt_cjXE5SB2sJOTwLGm15iKmqozXzogRR3eKe8p8hzzJeu79HWUmF0c1cTht4IVyCWqVHqfUqoumUWLftCh5dFiXfgyFNwk132Rd_A9hmy3Pd8nAVxr4-p2P74PIzNdXhpSDpz7m7Hx3wFzj79ZSixWdOs7BOxLWlQzCvT8faUKXQR5ZVCwhxAotzGgl0SLD8nJr7OfnL1fBofHSDuA1DSZbomvMdWsIRvZJZokAlxqBi5Bsgs_RkQQJuSd5ywIBw619dyW55_PHtftXsL3XmlpYTOztF20TIPYUiF-aLlxOaZZd4xkeYzeoFDRnGddV9AK4x7WNGoUIdi1seFfma-aKu6Q9pnOzRZgjwHC4qy75isGDUNfZ5D9H9WvjETPqw==&c=mvoOo5IjBz_zOrkT484akm1nEk454_cd6-7zyT9YRiA-WjhfMDdIDg==&ch=Zs_RbhBCm4_AmrBP-89HV9k_B7WHEM7KEuZXe13PQ_xIBR14zFylWg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uYPsD2UAWBaJNniZAXbttxt_cjXE5SB2sJOTwLGm15iKmqozXzogRR3eKe8p8hzzJeu79HWUmF0c1cTht4IVyCWqVHqfUqoumUWLftCh5dFiXfgyFNwk132Rd_A9hmy3Pd8nAVxr4-p2P74PIzNdXhpSDpz7m7Hx3wFzj79ZSixWdOs7BOxLWlQzCvT8faUKXQR5ZVCwhxAotzGgl0SLD8nJr7OfnL1fBofHSDuA1DSZbomvMdWsIRvZJZokAlxqBi5Bsgs_RkQQJuSd5ywIBw619dyW55_PHtftXsL3XmlpYTOztF20TIPYUiF-aLlxOaZZd4xkeYzeoFDRnGddV9AK4x7WNGoUIdi1seFfma-aKu6Q9pnOzRZgjwHC4qy75isGDUNfZ5D9H9WvjETPqw==&c=mvoOo5IjBz_zOrkT484akm1nEk454_cd6-7zyT9YRiA-WjhfMDdIDg==&ch=Zs_RbhBCm4_AmrBP-89HV9k_B7WHEM7KEuZXe13PQ_xIBR14zFylWg==
http://idahodownsyndrome.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/02/ScholarshipApplication.pdf
http://idahodownsyndrome.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/02/ScholarshipApplication.pdf
http://www.ndsccenter.org/register-now/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TFs0mekxn7OuzhhY8SkyL-WdkIh4ZZzYxOc1y0tObUZuRNsHSO6JKu32YaEsr13HVjumy3iY7y0PWSz4Be3RKhOtaJfPCTgv_fQ6ms7mD7vPFuaMi5NbAyf2hYGmcZI6CDDEESXWS76upCHWwD-HGuHgmJugsF62oN_EPDCAMHDlfH9Mx3dETTLSd6uMwH6fXVFxFxdAKQpMtD2vDnjz9GCUMLNHpA-x&c=0QH-YT_m5AQqBbYa8-yMc9snJaA1IU4VLUHeuqsNzLKc4FS107ER3Q==&ch=FjQUW8mKV-wChjk1e38vn-2mZeg0HnALADUNvS_thkalf8dD67HznA==
http://www.cspeda.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/ABLE.pdf


 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PO Box 1404 
Meridian, Idaho  83680 

(208) 954-7448 
 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.idahodownsyndrome.org  

 

Check us out on 

Facebook and Twitter! 

The mission of the Treasure Valley Down Syndrome Association is to enhance the quality of life for persons with 

Down syndrome by promoting inclusive environments, providing accurate information to parents, families, and the 

community, and by advocating respect, dignity, and appropriate supports for people with Down syndrome. 
 

Board of Directors: 

 

Vice President: George Taylor    Treasurer & Spanish Contact: Lucy Olmos  

Secretary & Membership: Paul Auger   Community Outreach Chair: Erin Rosenkoetter 

Fundraising Chair: Reme Echevarria   Programs Chair: Andrew Kopping 

Self-Advocate Chair: Dylan Thaner   Board Member: Charmaine Thaner 
 

For more information, articles, past newsletters and more, please visit our website: http://idahodownsyndrome.org  

Mailing: PO Box 1404 Meridian, ID 83680; Check us out on Facebook and Twitter 

Interested in Helping TVDSA? 

Here are some current openings to volunteer: 
 

 Buddy Walk Chair and Committee Members: Seeking dedicated people to make 

the 2017 Buddy Walk a success.  Please contact George Taylor for more details. 
 

 TVDSA Board Members: Seeking SIX individuals willing to serve on the board, meet 

once a month, and help advance TVDSA’s mission.  For more information, please 

contact George Taylor.  
 

 Technology Committee: TVDSA needs volunteers to participate in a Technology 

committee. If you are a professional technology expert or just a self-made techie, 

we can use your input.  If you are interested please contact George Taylor. 
 

 Golf Tournament Committee:  TVDSA will be hosting another Golf Tournament in 

2017 and needs volunteers to help organize the event.  If you are interested please 

contact George Taylor. 
 

 

 

Idaho Gives is a statewide online giving blitz for 24 hours. It's a day to celebrate the 

awesome work of Idaho’s nonprofits and benefit from the power of many. Idaho comes 

together—be a part of it!  On May 4, 2017 make a contribution to one or more of the 

nonprofits you love, or find a new one to support! 
 

Your donations make TVDSA eligible for additional multipliers and special awards for the 

awards pool.  Donate early and often to help us maximize our awards. 
 

TVDSA hopes you will select TVDSA as your nonprofit cause this year!  

Link to TVDSA Idaho Gives 

 

Support TVDSA through  

Idaho Gives Day 2017: 

http://www.idahodownsyndrome.org/
http://www.facebook.com/TVDSA
http://twitter.com/#!/TVDSA
mailto:g.taylor@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:l.olmos@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:p.auger@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:e.rosenkoetter@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:r.echevarria@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:a.kopping@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:d.thaner@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:c.thaner@idahodownsyndrome.org
http://idahodownsyndrome.org/
http://www.facebook.com/TVDSA
http://twitter.com/#!/TVDSA
mailto:g.taylor@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:g.taylor@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:g.taylor@idahodownsyndrome.org
mailto:g.taylor@idahodownsyndrome.org
https://www.idahogives.org/organizations/treasure-valley-down-syndrome-association

